
 

 

 

 

Virtuous Women’s Conference International 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTONS 

Question: Is there a special room block or discounted rates for VWCI participants? 
Answer: While there is no specific rate for VWCI participants, you can find a list of recommended local hotels on our 
website. 

Question: Are there reduced registration fees for partial conference attendance? 
Answer: The registration fee is set at $150.00, and currently, we do not offer any concessions for part-time attendees. 

Question: Which airport should I use for travel to the conference? 
Answer: The closest airport to VCMI Suitland is Reagan National Airport. However, both Dulles International Airport and 
Baltimore Washington International Airport are also accessible. 

Question: What is the dress code for the conference? 
Answer: The attire for the conference is casual, so feel free to come as you are. 

Question: What should I wear for the "Paint The Night Pink" event on Friday? 
Answer: We encourage all ladies to wear shades of pink for the evening. Although festive chic is the theme, there’s no 
strict dress code. 

Question: Will I receive a t-shirt with my registration? 
Answer: Registrants will receive a conference gift upon check-in. T-shirts will be available for purchase at the conference. 

Question: Will food be provided during the conference? 
Answer: No meals will be offered on Wednesday and Thursday. However, we invite you to join us for a celebratory 
reception on Friday at 6:30 PM. 

Question: Where can I find the schedule for the conference? 
Answer: The conference schedule is available on our website at vcmi.org. 

Question: Is childcare available during the conference? 
Answer: Unfortunately, we will not be providing childcare services. 
 

Question: Will there be onsite registration available? 

Answer: Yes, we will offer onsite registration for participants. However, we highly encourage everyone to register in 
advance to ensure a smoother process. 

Question: If I bring my child, will there be a registration fee? 

Answer: Admission is free for children aged 13 and younger. 

Question: Will the conference be streamed online? 

Answer: No, there will not be an online streaming option available for the conference. 

 

 


